The Caton Chronicle



Summer Term Newsletter: 30th June 2023

www.catonprimary.school

Follow us on social media:



https://www.facebook.com/CatonPS/



Team points

1st Place: Blue (65) **2nd Place:** Red (59) 3rd Place: Yellow (56) 4th Place: Green (48)

Permission Slips

Please can you ensure when you return forms to school they are fully completed accordingly.

A lot of time is spent chasing up whether your child requires lunch from school when it clearly indicates the option on the forms. Please also ensure the forms are returned to school on time.

Class 2 Assembly

Class 2 would love to invite you to their assembly "Oh we do like to be beside the seaside" on Friday 7th July at 2 30pm.

Class 3 fieldwork trip

Please note that Class 3's River Lune fieldwork trip has been rearranged for July 19th. Please keep an eye out for the letter.

Class 2's Big Adventure

Class 2 had a wonderful, wild and wet adventure to Coniston today. From balancing across wet logs to scrambling up slippery streams they all showed perseverance and enthusiasm and quite literally threw themselves into the activities! Well done Class 2.



Art Exhibition

Come along and view our wonderful works of art from photography to printing to still life. Each class has created a display of their work in the sports hall. The exhibition will be open after school each day next week.

Main Office: <u>bursar@caton.lancs.sch.uk</u> Mrs Bowskill: gbowskill@caton.lancs.sch.uk Miss Whinnett: lwhinnett@caton.lancs.sch.uk Mrs Cain <a href Mrs Wadeson: rwadeson@caton.lancs.sch.uk Mrs Lee: klee@caton.lancs.sch.uk

Mrs Jarvis: liarvis@caton.lancs.sch.uk

Calling all photographers!

We are looking for someone to take some great photos of the 'Wizard of Oz' dress rehearsal. If you are a keen photographer or know of anyone who is, please get in touch asap.

School Fair Cancellation

We are really sorry to announce that due to the bad weather the PTA have taken the decision to cancel the school fair tomorrow. Thanks to those of you who offered your time to help out. We will still judge the photo and colouring competitions and give prizes out in the coming week.

Please note, preschool's stay and play will still be going ahead as planned so please do still encourage any younger visitors to come along.

New beginnings

It was great to welcome the next Reception class intake for September 2023 on Thursday. The current Reception class did a fantastic job of looking after and showing the new children the classroom and outdoor area. We were amazed how confident the new children were and it was so lovely to see them playing and having fun. We look forward to seeing them again next week.











DIARY OF EVENTS - 2022/2023

Date	Event	Action	Who
01/07/23	Summer Fair Cancelled Early Years Stay and Play 11am - 1pm	The fair is cancelled but early years stay and play still available for younger children.	All
05/07/23	Class 2 trip to Morecambe	Return slips and payment needed	KS1
06/07/23	Transition visit for new Reception children		
06/07/23	KS2 Rounders competition	Information to follow - Please return slips	KS2
07/07/23	Class 2 Assembly	Parents invited from 2 30pm	1/2
12/07/23	Key Stage 2 production - 6:30pm	Tickets on sale now	All
13/07/23	Family barbecue lunch	Replies due Monday 3/7 at the latest	All
13/07/23	Key Stage 2 production - 1:30pm and 6:30pm	Tickets on sale now	All
14/07/23	Key Stage 2 trip to Whinlatter	Letters out soon	Y3-6
17/07/23	Whole school transition day		All
19/07/23	Class 3 fieldwork trip to River Lune	POSTPONED from 3rd July - information to follow	Y3/4
21/07/23	Leavers' and end of year assembly - 12:30pm		All
21/07/23	School closes for the summer at 1.30pm		All
04/09/23	School reopens after summer break		All
05/09/23	Meeting for parents of children going on the France trip	Please save the date for this important meeting when final arrangements and kit lists will be shared	Y6
19/09/23 - 23/09/23	Year 6 France trip		Y6

